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To My Holy Trinity Family:
	 We need to take fasting very seriously this Lenten Season. 
Our Holy Father Pope Francis has asked us all to fast for the 
people of Ukraine. What is going on in Ukraine is evil. We also 
need to pray for the conversion of President Putin, that God may 
touch his heart and that he will stop these grave acts of evil. May 
St. Michael protect the people of Ukraine from these acts of evil. 
Pray the Rosary Daily and surrender your lives to Jesus. Our 
Lady of Fatima, pray for us!
	 We also need to pray for President Biden and for all heads 
of state throughout the world. It is very easy for us to criticize our 
leaders, I am guilty of that myself. We also need to pray for them 
however. May the Holy Spirit give our world leaders the courage 
that they need to make holy, wise, and courageous decisions. 
	 Times our tough for our working families. Inflation 
has caused the price of everything to go up. Many of you are 
struggling right now just to make it. Please know of my prayers 
for you and your loved ones. The priests are here for you and pray 
for you all daily.
	 Monday Morning March 7th the students of Holy Trinity 
School will be going to confession for the Lenten Season. The 
Church needs to be cleared immediately following the 8:00am 
mass. We also have a funeral at 11:00am. Thank You for adjusting 
your schedules.
	 We will have adoration this Friday March 11th for Peace 
in the World. Please join us between 7:00pm and 8:00pm as we 
gather in the Church to pray for the people of Ukraine.  The 
power of prayer can’t be underestimated and it is needed now 
more than ever. I hope to see you there.
	 My annual retreat was cancelled in December. I am going 
this week. Please pray for me and know of my prayers for you.
Pray for Ukraine!
Fr. Ricardo
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SUNDAY OFFERINGS
The deposit amount for the Eighth Sunday in 
Ordinary time was $6,127.00. Thank you for your 
generosity and continued support of Holy Trinity 
Parish.

DID YOU KNOW?
Parents have a responsibility to report concerns they 
have about another person’s behaviors or actions that 
could put their children — or any children — at risk. 
These concerns are anything that makes the parent 
uneasy or uncomfortable, or anything that a child 
reports made them feel uneasy or uncomfortable. 
Some examples of seemingly little things that can 
be worth reporting include: A teacher covering her 
glass classroom door with artwork, eliminating the 
ability to see into the classroom from the hall; a youth 
ministry icebreaker activity, where teens have to 
pass a mint candy from person to person using only 
toothpicks in their mouth, despite the discomfort of 
some participants. For a copy of the VIRTUS® article 
“What is a ‘Concern’ that I Should Communicate?” 
visit http://www.la-archdiocese.org/org/protecting/
Pages/VIRTUS-Current-Online-Articles.aspx.

HOLY TRINITY—–MISA EN ESPANOL LOS 
DOMINGOS A LA 1PM
El grupo de oración en español les invitan que
vengan a participar en las alabanzas de Dios: canten, 
oren y de su testimonio. Cada viernes de las siete a 
nueve de la noche en la escuela.

  
HOLY TRINITY SCHOOL

THE CATHOLIC SCHOOL ADVANTAGE
In challenging economic times, why should parents 
choose a Catholic education for their children? 
Catholic elementary and high schools offer:

1. Catholic tradition and academic excellence in a      	
    community grounded in a common faith.
2. Balanced curriculum including art, music and 		
    fitness.
3. Emphasis on moral development, service to others 	
    and leadership skills.
4. A 99 percent graduation rate in Catholic high 		
    schools.
5. Strong preparation for further education.
6. Safe and disciplined environment.
7. Exceptional faculty who help students reach their 	
    highest potential.
8. Individual attention in a caring community.
9. Commitment to technology use to enhance 
education.
10. Good stewardship of resources.

Apply now for the 2022 - 2023 school year at Holy 
Trinity School.  For more information or to set up an 
appointment for a private tour, call (323) 663 – 2064 
or visit our website at www.holytrinityla.com .  


